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lan Dempster

From: Nicki Lau Young

Sent:  Thursday, 20 April 2006 11:10 a.m.

To: lan Dempster

Subject: FW: Submission on Natural Gas Specification

From: Caird, Pamela [mailto:Pamela.Caird@contact-energy.co.nz]
Sent: Thursday, 20 April 2006 10:59 a.m.

To: info@gasindustry.co.nz

Subject: Submission on Natural Gas Specification

Dear lan,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this consultation paper.

Contact Energy agrees that there is no need to change the current standard for reticulated natural
gas, NZS 5442:1999.

Best regards,

Pamela Caird
Regulatory Analyst

Contact Energy Limited
Level 1 Harbour City Tower, 29 Brandon St, PO Box 10742, Wellington, New Zealand
Phone: +64 4 462 1233 Fax: +64 4 462 1129 Website: http://www.mycontact.co.nz

The information contained in this transmission is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is
intended for the named addressee only. If you are not the named addressee you may not copy,
distribute or take any action in reliance upon this transmission.
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